

School Newsletter

10th February 2020



Dates for your Diary

Fri 14th: Connor's Reception Class February Assembly Fri 14th: Last day of the half term. School finishes at normal Mon 24th: INSET Day (staff training). School closed. Tues 25th: Children return to school Tues 25th: Nadika's class to Museum of London Wed 26th: Football tournament for the Year 5 and 6 girls' team Fri 28th: Talsia's class to Museum of London Mon 9th: History workshop all day March for Year 3 (in school) Fri 13th: Year 1 Assembly Tues 17th: Year 1 to Natural History Museum Fri 20th: Year 2 Assembly Wed 25th: Year 2 to Science Museum Fri 27th: Nadika's Year 3 Assembly Fri 3rd: Year 5 Assembly April Fri 3rd: End of term. School finishes at 1:30pm Mon 20th: Children return to school Thurs 7th: INSET Day (staff May training). School closed. Fri 8th: Bank Holiday

Messages

Change to one of our INSET Days due to another Polling Day!

We have yet another election coming up in May and as we are a polling station, the school will need to be closed on Thursday May 7th (and Friday May 8th is a Bank Holiday). We understand that these additional polling days can be difficult for parents in terms of arranging childcare so we have in this instance decided to swap our INSET day that was scheduled for Monday 1st June to May 7th. This will mean that the children do not miss another day of their education as they will now be in school on June 1st. Our INSET days are now as follows:

Monday 24th February

Thursday 7th May Monday 20th July Tuesday 21st July

Activity Clubs

You should have received the new activity club offer letter, starting after half term. Please return this to Sharon by Wednesday.

Parent Governor Election

I am pleased to announce our new parent governor as Alison Powell (parent of Hannah Hall in Year 3). Thank you to all six candidates who put themselves forward.

After School Club

If you use the After School Club, you must call the After School mobile phone and not the school office if it is after 5pm as the school phone may not be answered. The number is **07718 467026**

What's been happening at WTW this half term

The Rambert dance lessons have started with Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes, and the children are loving the sessions.







The Reception classes had their first trip out. They went on a walk of the local area to see some of the key London sights.









Year 6 spent a whole week at Into University this term learning about human rights as well as finding out about what life is like at university and the courses on offer to them when they are older. The week ended with a graduation ceremony at King's College University.

Year 5 went to see the London Philharmonic Orchestra's performance of 'Before the Firebird'. Year 1 went on two trips last week: one to King's College Hospital to learn about how hospitals look after people, and one to see a theatre production of Tangled Tales, both of which they thoroughly enjoyed.







